
 
September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian/Student  
 
Invitation to join us on Thursday 6th October 2022 for our 6th Form Open Evening 
 
It is with great pleasure that I write to invite you to visit the academy on Thursday 6th October for our 
annual 6th Form Open Evening; 5.30pm – 7.30pm with Principal’s address at 6pm. 
 
As a parent I am aware of the anxiety that can be caused in selecting the next steps for your child. I can 
assure you that if you trust us with your children we will not fail you. 
 
“There is no doubt that improving life chances of all your pupils is at the very centre of your work” 
“Pupils have made good progress from their starting points and achieved good standards” 
“You have created a calm and orderly environment in which pupils can learn without interruption” 

                         (Ofsted March 2017) 
 
For those who have been to the academy before I am confident that you will see the tremendous 
progress we have made over the past few years.  Most of our site has been rebuilt with state of the art 
teaching facilities suited to the 21st Century. Our 6th Form is thriving and the 6th Form area is a hub of 
activity.    
 
Once again, our Year 11 students made very good progress and the ‘A’ level results ensured that 
students successfully gained places at their first-choice universities, with 21% of pupils securing a place 
at a Russell Group University, including Oxford and Cambridge. Other students successfully gained 
places on degree apprenticeships. 
 
I hope that you accept this invitation to our Open Evening to see what our 6th Form has to offer, the 
curriculum and what students need to do to apply for September 2023.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Alex Lloyd 
Head of 6th Form 


